
 

 
Refreshments will be served! 

Department of Humanities 
 

 

RELIGIOUS STUDIES 
“STUDY BREAK” 

 

 

 

The Religious Studies program, in the Department of Humanities, 
invites all its undergraduate students and its faculty members 

to an informal meet & greet.  
This is an ideal opportunity to interact  

with your instructors outside the classroom. 
 

Monday, February 5, 2018, 4:00–5:00pm 
Vanier College Room 118  

Faculty and students are strongly encouraged to attend 


